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March 19, 2021 

Dear Chatfield Families: 

This afternoon we were informed that a student at Chatfield School has tested positive for Covid-19.  

The parents and students in the affected classroom have been notified. Only the students that received 

the personal phone call will have to quarantine for ten days from the time of last exposure which was 

Monday, March 15.  The students in the quarantine will begin remote learning as soon as possible.  If 

you were not notified by phone call your child should continue to come to school.   

Chatfield School has extensive cleaning procedures in place, as well as preventative safety measures 

such as wearing masks and social distancing, no other classrooms or staff will need to quarantine at this 

time.  Siblings of a student in quarantine may continue to come to school, however everyone should 

be monitored for symptoms of Covid-19.   

We encourage all parents to continue to routinely monitor their child’s/children’s health for any COVID 

like symptoms.  Symptoms of COVID-19 may include fever, chills, cough, sore throat, difficulty breathing, 

diarrhea, vomiting or onset of a severe headache or fatigue.  Please contact your healthcare provider 

with any health concerns. 

To help prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus, please: 

• Keep your children home when they are sick 

• Wash hands frequently and for 20 seconds  

• Disinfect commonly touched surfaces 

• Avoid touching your face  

• Wear masks  

• Follow guidelines for social distancing 

 

Please don’t hesitate to call the office with any questions or concerns you may have. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Bill Kraly     Matt Young 

bkraly@chatfieldschool.org   myoung@chatfieldschool.org 

 

mailto:bkraly@chatfieldschool.org

